
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date:   May 10, 2021 
 
To:   Clergy, parish staff and bulletin editors  
 
From:   Daniel West, Associate Director of Marriage and Natural Family 

Planning, Office of Formation & Discipleship 
            
Re:    Upcoming virtual Retrouvaille weekend program 

 

Retrouvaille, an international Christian-based marriage-healing ministry, is 
offering a virtual weekend retreat June 10-13. 
 
The retreat is part of a three-stage program to help couples improve their 
marriages. First, a weekend program is attended, followed by post-weekend 
meetings. Finally, a small group of couples gather monthly for support and 
growth.   
 
For more information, please contact local Retrouvaille coordinators Andy and 
Lilly at 770-912-4743 or visit the national website: www.helpourmarriage.org  
 
Weekly bulletin announcements are also attached for your consideration. 
 

http://www.helpourmarriage.org/
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Retrouvaille-Weekly-Bulletin-Announcements.pdf

